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May 23, 2010 
   
Dear College Park Children and Parents: 
 
I am looking forward to a great summer at College Park and especially Children’s Camp at Camp Kanuga this 
Memorial Day Weekend!  If you have not already thought about going to Children’s Camp, I wanted to remind you 
about the basic information for the trip.  So this letter gives you the information you need to plan for the trip.  Also, 
make sure you check out the flyer with even more information on the trip. 
 
Trip Sign Up and Finances 
If you are planning on going with us, please turn in the balance due ($95 for the first child, $80 for other child in the 
family) to Jeff or to me by Sunday, May 23, 2010.  Also, turn in the included permission form.  Please note that 
this form must be notarized. 
 
Trip Schedule and Location 
We will be meeting at the church 4:00 pm on Friday, May 28th.  We will return Sunday, May 30th, by 4:00pm.  
We will be traveling to Camp Kanuga for our retreat.  You can find out more information about where we are 
staying by going to the following web site… www.kanuga.org/camps/campbob/. 
 
Trip Packing List 
Here is a list of necessities that you’ll need to bring with you to camp: 

 Bag Supper for the trip up on Friday (drinks 
will be provided) 

 Your Bible, notebook, and pen/pencil 

 Either a sleeping bag or twin sheets, a blanket, 
your pillow 

 Towel, washcloth, soap, shampoo, and other 
necessary bathroom items 

 Your bathing suit (girls: one-piece only) and 
towel 

 Extra clothes (just in case) 

 In the event of rain, some sort of jacket or 
poncho 

 Tennis shoes 

 Flashlight 

 Most importantly, a good, worshipful, 
ready-to-have-fun attitude! 

 
If there are any questions or concerns about camp, please do not hesitate to call the church.  If you need to contact 
us at camp, please call Jeff at (336) 978-4686.  I am really looking forward to camp! 
 
See you soon! 
 
 
 
Casey Proffitt 
Family Ministry Intern with Children     

College Park Baptist Church 
1701 Polo Road    Winston-Salem, NC 27106 


